
Contractors, builders and others who may work near CL&P 
power lines need to be aware of the potential dangers so they 
can stay safe.

•	At a minimum, you should stay at least 10 feet away from any 		
	 overhead power line or electrical equipment. This includes 		
	 any equipment you may use, such as ladders and chainsaws. 
	 The minimum distance increases for higher voltages.

•	Contact us at 800-286-2000 or 860-947-2000 (Hartford/Meriden) 	
	 to have wires covered or to have them de-energized, if necessary.

Visit cl-p.com for videos on contractor safety, more safety tips and 
other resources available online.

CL&P’s commitment to safety includes 
contractors, builders and the public. 



Stay Warm

At CL&P we offer programs, services and partnerships to 
help you stay warm when the temperature dips:

•	Winter Protection Plan
• Matching Payment Program
•	NUStart
•	Budget Billing
•	Home Energy Solutions

If you are having difficulty paying your bill, we may be able to 
assist you with special payment arrangements.

Please call 800-286-2000 or 860-947-2000 (Hartford/Meriden) 
to find out more.
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